
From: Roger Russell 
Sent: 1/12/2021 11:54:02 AM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Cc: Roger Russell 
Subject: 54 Bardo Rd. Newport. 

Comments on da2020/1172. Mod 2021/0822 

Dear Sir, I have no comments on the proposed Modification, however I do need clarification 

on the tree planting proposed for the boundary between 54 and 52 Bardo Rd. The proposed 

planting is very close to my boundary so I would like to know the type of tree and the height at 

which these trees will grow. If they grow more than 8.5m to 3m it would be a concern to me. 

Best regards, 

Roger Russell, 

52 Bardo Rd. Newport. 
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